
From: Singh, Sumeet
Sent: 8/19/2014 7:07:43 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: 2012 PG&E DIMP Audit

Thank you for forwarding Ken.

Sumeet

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 3:17 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Singh, Sumeet 
Subject: FW: 2012 PG&E DIMP Audit

From: Cauguiran, Aimee
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 3:15 PM
To:l Redacted
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth; I Redacted | ’
Subject: 2012 PG&E DIMP Audit

]; Thierry, Raymond

The attached letter contains SED’s evaluation of PG&E’s responses and official closure of the 
2012 Distribution Integrity Management Program audit.

The original signed copy of the letter will be mailed to Mr. Sumeet Singh today.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

SB GT&S 0695953

mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov


Aimee Cauguircm

Sr. Utilities Engineer

Gas Safety and Reliability Branch

Safety and Enforcement Division

Ph: (415) 703-2055

Fax: (415) 703-1891
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